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•S The Anniversary will be held this year (u.v.) on Wednesday, 

June 26th. There will be a Celebration of Holy Communion in the 
North-West Chapel of St. Paul’s (by kind permission of the Dean and 
Chapter), at 8.45 a.m. Breakfast will be provided at Messrs. Evans, 
75, St. Paul’s Churchyard ; it is requested that all who wish to be at 
the breakfast will inform Rev. Canon Liddell, Welton Vicarage, 
Daventry, before June 23rd.

The Annual Meeting will be held at the Church House, at 3 p.m. 
Lord Northbourne will take the chair.

Canon Liddell will be very glad if any of the Clergy who will have 
a Celebration for the Diocese on St. John Baptist’s Day, or during the 
octave, will kindly let him know the date and hour of the Service.
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ASSOCIATION NEWS.

Quite a new idea is a Reading Society which is to benefit 
Qu’Appelle. Half the money accruing from subscriptions and fines 
is to be given to the Mission. For rules apply to Miss L. G. Turner, 
Ellfield, Merlin Haven, Wotton-under-Edge, Gloucestershire.

Bournemouth Local Branch.—A Drawing-room Meeting was 
held at St. Peter’s Vicarage on March 5th, in aid of the Diocese of 
Qu'Appelle, and was well attended. After a few introductory remarks 
by the Vicar, Canon Fisher, the Rev. Welbury T. Mitton gave a most 
graphic and interesting account of the Diocese, and the nature of the 
work. His address was not only interesting, but earnest and spiritual, 
and must have gone home to the hearts of all who heard him. The 
Rev. J. W. Gregory, of Parkstone, who formerly worked at Regina, 
proposed a vote of thanks to Mr. Mitton, which was seconded by the 
Rev. P. M. Johnstone, one of the Assistant Clergy of St. Peter’s, 
Bournemouth. One feature of the meeting was the exhibition of a 
large quantity of needlework which had been done (a great deal of it 
by invalids) during the previous three months. Many of these articles 

not only exceedingly useful, but really valuable. We trust they 
will realise a good sum for the Mission when they reach their destina­
tion. We are glad to say, that since the meeting seven new Associates 
have been enrolled and we have reason to hope a few more are ready 
to join us.
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